
Bronx Green-Up, the community gardening outreach program of the New York Botanical Garden, provides horticultural advice, technical 
assistance, and training to community gardeners, school groups, and other organizations interested in improving urban neighborhoods through 
greening projects. Please visit nybg.org/green_up for more information. To sign up for our mailing list or e-list, send your contact information to 
bronxgreenup@nybg.org. 
 

 
 
NYBG Reopening 
 
The New York Botanical Garden celebrated the 
start of its phased reopening on July 21 with an 
Appreciation Week for Garden Members, Bronx 
Neighbors, and Bronx Health Care Heroes. 
 
We are excited to welcome you back to the 
Garden with up to 4 complimentary tickets for 
Bronx Residents. Tickets must be requested by 
August 28 and requests will be fulfilled in the 
order they are received. For more information, 
call 718.817.8117 or e-mail 
communityevents@nybg.org. 
 
All volunteer, public-facing activities, and 
workshops remain suspended until further 
notice. 
 

 
 
 

 

  
Bronx Community Farm Hubs 
 
To address both the immediate need for healthful 
produce and the long-term problem of food 
insecurity, exacerbated by the global pandemic, 
Bronx Green-Up including the Compost Project 
are working with a collective network of 
community gardens and farms to increase the 
local production and distribution of fresh fruit and 
vegetables.  
 
This new initiative, the Bronx Community Farm 
Hubs, is made up of 18 neighborhood gardens 
and farms in Crotona/Belmont, Highbridge, 
Longwood/Hunt’s Point, South Bronx, North 
Bronx, and Morrisania. If you are interested in 
supporting or volunteering with one of the Bronx 
community farm hubs, please email 
bronxgreenup@nybg.org 
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Community Gardens 
 
GreenThumb community gardens operating on 
NYC Parks property are authorized to reopen 
to the public at the discretion of each garden 
group. For details, visit 
https://greenthumb.nycgovparks.org/news
.html?news_id=468 
 
 
Sign Up for NYC Compost Project and 
Bronx Green-Up E-Newsletter  
 
If you would like to receive our monthly  
e-newsletter, fill out our form at 
http://bit.ly/2kUFrIs 
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